
Voluntary School Fund 

We do appreciate a regular half 

termly contribution of £10.00 

Please download the Arbor app 

and register your details. The 

Arbor app is now ready for 

payments. You will find the 

‘Voluntary contributions’ under 

‘’Club’. You can make a payment 

in this.  

Thank you for the contributions 

for the 5k run and your support. 

 

 

 

Drop of times and pick ups 

 

Please could we remind parent’s our drop off times are 9.00am at the 

side gate this will be closed at 9.10am. 12.00pm pick up at the side 

gate and this will be closed at 12.10pm.  

Foxes children come to the front entrance. 

For parent’s of Rainbow children the pick up times are 12.00pm and 

3.30pm. Please can we ask these times are adhered to.  

Lateness especially in the morning has a massive impact on not only 

your child’s wellbeing but also on the ratio of the staff we have to 

have in each room.. 

Please keep us informed by phone if 

you are running late and we do appre-

ciate that it is sometimes out of your 

control, it is easier for everybody if we 

know in advance. 

We are sure you will agree keeping 

your children safe is our utmost con-

cern. 

 

Please do not book family holidays in term time. We are a main-

tained Nursery school and holidays will be recorded as unauthor-

ized.  

 

If your child has forgotten to bring in any items e.g water bottle, 

jacket, wellie boots etc.  Please do not worry we are happy to pro-

vide these.  

 

Please drop your 
child/children off 
at 12.30pm and 
collect 3.30pm. 
Please inform the 

office if you are running late.  

We are having colder weather 
now so please remember to give 
your child/children warm coats 
and wellies. We are happy for you 
to leave wellies here for children 
to wear in the garden. 

Pre-school ‘2 year old progress 
checks will be held after October 
half term. Pre-school parents will 
be contacted to arrange individu-
al times and dates. 

Quote from  

Draw a map of the wildlife 

around your school or home’. 
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  24th - 28th  Oct Half Term 
Yorkies open 

Mon 31st Oct Inset day 
School closed 
Yorkies open 

  

Diary Dates 

Newsletter 

Preschool - York Road 
Nursery and Yorkies 

Harvest Assembly 

We shall have a Harvest assembly 

on Friday 14th October. We shall 

be talking to the children about 

caring for the community and 

about the time of the year. 

 



Buggy Park and Scooter Park 

Please use the scooter  park next 

to the entrance door. We have 

noticed some children have start-

ed parking there.  

If you could take your child’s 

buggy home that would be use-

ful, this space is used for buggies 

for Preschool children that at-

tend after 12.00pm. We are con-

cerned as the Buggy park is be-

coming cramped and dangerous. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

                      

 

Cold Weather 

It is getting colder please could 

you make sure children are 

coming in warmer coats. Our 

children spend a lot of time 

outdoors.  

Please bring in wellies (named) 

for splashing in muddy puddles. 

 

 

End of Term 

Fri 21st October 

Lunchtimes 
 

We are noticing some children are still bringing in chocolate, cakes 
and juice in their lunchbox, staff will send these back home.   
If your child stays for Rainbows please could you provide an extra 
snack.  
 

Users of this buggy park do so at 

their own risk. The school will not 

accept any responsibility for any 

damage, accidents or losses’.        


